
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Department of Justice Career Fair 
 
Start Date:  September 21, 2023 
End Date:  September 29, 2023 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 75 sec         
  
Join our team at the Department of Justice! The Government of Nunavut’s Department 
of Justice is holding a career fair in Iqaluit on September 29, 2023, from 1 to 4 p.m. at 
the Aqsarniit Hotel. 

The department is always on the lookout for motivated candidates to join our teams in 
Community Justice, Court Services, and Corrections. Our divisions, together with the 
Royal Canadian Mounted Police and the Nunavut Legal Services Board, will be in 
attendance to speak with you about job opportunities.  

Our divisions have permanent, term, and relief opportunities for work devoted to public 
safety, access to justice, court operations, community, and victim support. 

Bring your resume and our department will offer guidance. 

Whether you are interested in Corrections, Court Services, Community Justice, Policing, 
or Legal Aid, come down and learn more about exciting opportunities in Justice!  

Visit the Government of Nunavut website to view posted job opportunities at 
https://gov.nu.ca/public-jobs.  
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